Groton Greenway Committee
Open Session Minutes, 4.25.18, 7 PM
First Floor Meeting Room, Town Hall

Adam Burnett called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the first floor meeting room at Town
Hall. Members Carol Coutrier, Marion Stoddart, David Pitkin and Carole Greenfield were
present. Pete Carson joined the group at 7:30.

Upon a motion by David Pitkin, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was

VOTED: to accept the amended minutes of the April 5, 2018, Groton Greenway Committee
meeting.

The vote was unanimous.

I..River Festival

Upon a motion by Carol Coutrier, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was
VOTED: To accept the River Festival Budget for this year.

The vote was unanimous.

A. David - we need to pin down the exhibitor list in order to do the poster.

B. Pete will re-affirm with Ducks Unlimited and he will leave in the Greenway box for
Marion a list of exhibitors he has contacted. Pete will also check on yoga on
paddleboards.

C. Carole will check with Groton School re: tables and chairs.

D. Adam suggested an invasive species walk and will bring it up at the next meeting.

E. Marion will contact Al Futterman regarding a tick table.

Il. Town Meeting
A. Marion — Someone from the Groton Greenway Committee should speak regarding the
Wild and Scenic Rivers Act.
B. Adam will speak with the Town Moderator and Marion will put the wording together
for Adam for the presentation at Town Meeting.

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by David Pitkin, it was



VOTED: That the Groton Greenway Committee supports the passage of the Wild and Scenic
Rivers Bill and will prepare a statement at Town Meeting.

The vote was unanimous.

I11. Open Space and Recreation Pla
A. Adam Burnett will attend the May 2 meeting .

Our next Groton Greenway Committee meeting will be held on Wed., May 16, at 7 PM.

Upon a motion by Carole Greenfield, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was
VOTED: to adjourn
The vote was unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,
Carol Coutrier



